
Dear Families,

It is unbelievable that we have started to plan the closing of our 21-22 school year. As we begin to close the
school year, it is always fun to take a quick look back at our amazing year. We started the school year with our
traditional and very popular Welcome Back Bingo sponsored by PTO. We continued with the Jack-o-Lantern
Jubilee Run, blessed many children with holiday gifts through our Angel Tree, celebrated Literacy Week,
appreciated our staff with beautiful hearts posted in our hallways, had a blast dancing for our Dance Fit
fundraiser, enjoyed the cutest Kindie students singing their hearts out in our Spring Recital, and showcased very
talented students through the JCE Variety Show. In the middle of all the fun, our district was able to open the
schools to all of our volunteers and families.  Hooray!!!  We do have two more activities planned. 5th grade
Promotion Ceremony will take place at Creekside High School. We will also be hosting Book Fair & Art Show
Night on May 12th. More info coming soon…..

On a different note, parent input forms for the 2022-23 school year will be emailed to all of you towards the end
of May.  Please take this opportunity to share your input in 1st-5th grade placements. It is important that we
hear from you as you know your child best. 

We also want to take a quick moment to welcome about 125 students from Hickory to JCE. We can’t wait to
meet you!! 

As summer approaches, enjoy family and friends, visit the local library, and be on the lookout for a summer mini
newsletter updating everyone on the 2022-23 school year events. See you soon.

P.S. Next school year JCE will be 50 years old!! 😊 

Mrs. Jeanette Murphy

THE JULINGTON CREEK
JAG JOURNAL
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PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

Congratulations to Ellie
Federico, who placed 3rd in

the District's Tropicana
Speech Contest!



CALENDAR
May 1 - 13  Book Fair

 May 10  SAC Meeting 3:30 pm

May 10  PTO General Meeting 7:00pm

May 12  Book Fair & Art Show

May 13  All books due to Media Center

May 18-20 Goodwill Bag It Up!

May 30  School Closed

June 1  Last Day of School!

All library books are due back to the Media Center by Friday, May 13th.  You’ll receive a weekly email if your
child has overdue books.
Your child may log into Destiny Discover from our Links for Students page anytime using their S # and same
password for Schoology.
If your child has lost a book, please contact Mrs. Clarke with how you would like to proceed:
Option 1: pay the replacement cost noted on email (cash or check payable to JCE)
Option 2: purchase a replacement copy of the same title on Amazon or store of your choosing
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Please reach out to Mrs. Clarke at: Jaclyn.clarke@stjohns.k12.fl.us with any questions.
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LUNCH MENU

Mondays

Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Stick

Tuesdays

Mini Corn Dogs - 5/3, 5/17, 5/31

Hot Dogs - 5/10, 5/24

Wednesdays

Chicken Patty Sandwich

Thursdays

Cheese Pizza

Pepperoni Calzone

Fridays

Cheeseburger

 

Menu items may be changed without notice if supply issues

arise.  Please contact Teresa Butrimas, JCE Cafe Manager, at

547-8000, if you have any cafeteria-related questions.

The JCE STEM Lab would love your donations! 
Does your child have building toys that they
have grown out of? Consider donating them

to the STEM lab so they can be used for many
years to come! If you have any questions

please contact Mrs. Pierce at
Lara.Pierce@stjohns.k12.fl.us

Examples: Legos, Blocks, Duplo Legos, Marble
runs, hot wheel tracks, magnetic blocks,

robotics, Knex, etc…
All donations can be left in the front office or

sent via your child to the STEM lab.  Thank
you for helping us build the BEST STEM Lab!

Attention parents of students who
have medications or treatment

supplies at the school... there will be
a sign up genius posted soon.  Please

use the sign up to schedule a time
for pick up during the last week of

school.  If your student requires
medication you must have new

orders from your physician for the
upcoming school year.  Forms will be

available when you pick up your
current meds, or can be sent home

with your student on the last day of
school.  Thank you!

RSV emails are being sent
RSV forms must be completed, whether or not a student is returning to JCE next school year.  5th grade
students must submit residency documents in order to get a middle school schedule.

Registration for new students for the 2022-2023 school year is now open! 
Please visit the Registration page of our website, then click on the button in the top right corner that says

"Register A Student For School."  Only students who are new to JCE need to complete a new registration!
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